Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 2021
Parishes of St Ann’s and Holy Angels

February 13-14, 2021

Sat. 4:00PM Vigil (SA) +Joseph Leduc

Sun. 8:00AM (SA) +Malcolm Garrand
10:00AM (HA) +Dicky Brown

February 15-19, 2021

Mon. 8:00AM (SA) +Alan Boyd

Tues. 8:00AM (SA) +Louis Nieves

Weds 6:00PM (SA)(AshWednesday) +Roland St. Sauveur

Thurs 8:00AM (SA) +Jerry Ashline

Fri. 8:00AM (HA) +Priscilla Jubert

February 20-21, 2021

Sat. 4:00PM Vigil (SA) +Clifford E. Boulerice

Sun. 8:00AM (SA) +Bertha Begore
10:00AM (HA) +Dennis Morrow

Giving Report
St. Ann’s: $3,080.00
Holy Angels: $2,139.00

Sanctuary Candle: (SA) +John Bourgeois
(HA)

Sale of the former St. Joseph’s Property: We are happy
to report that the near future sale of the property of the former St.
Joseph’s Church and Hall will be happening soon. After following
Church Law in having the property assessed and having an interested
party for purchase we are now working with lawyers to secure the legal
sale. The intended use of the property is for the church to be a private
home and the hall to be evaluated considering its condition.

Lenten Confessions: Beginning the 4" Sunday of Lent at both
the vigil and sabbath day Masses Fr. Adrian will be available to hear
confessions following Mass in preparation for Easter. Please be advised
that in using the confessional room he will be wearing a mask as you are
expected to do the same.

Receiving Ashes on Ash Wednesday: Due to the covid
virus restrictions we will not be able to administer ashes individually on
each person’s forhead as skin to skin contact is forbidden. In Europe it is
custom for ashes not to be put on the forehead but sprinkled onto the top
of the head instead. Bishop LaValley has asked the priests of the diocese
to administer ashes in this way for this pandemic time. If you do not
want ashes sprinkled on your head (yes ladies, that means in your hair)
then you can refrain from coming forward for the ashes. The blessing
will be given to everyone once collectively but the receiving of the ashes
will be up to the person. Please do not expect or request ashes to be put
on your forhead as a preferénce for it is not an option at this time.

New Collection Envelopes: The new envelopes have been in the
back of your parish church for a month and there are several boxes still
remaining to be picked up. They are now removed and in the parish office
should you be looking for them. You may pick them up there or you may

call the office and have them available in the sacristy to pick up following
Mass. We are very grateful for those who have been so careful to be sure
that financial support for the parish has been consistant. Thank you. If
you know of someone who hasn’t returned to church yet because of the
pandemic please let them know they can call the office to arrange for the
pick up of their envelopes.

Anointing of the Sick during Covid: Some have asked if Fr.
Adrian is able to come to their home to annoint them prior to a surgery
or due to serious illness. Because he wants to be careful to not give the
virus to others he is being very careful about home wisits. In fact, he has
made very few home visits during the pandemic. If you are going to be in
the hospital for surgery he recommends you be annointed but request the
hospital priest who is there for that purpose. This eliminates him
potentially bringing anything into your home or you giving something to
him. If someone is home and in urgent need of absolution or annointing
certainly please call him and indicate this when you do call. Tell hum it 1s
urgent! Fr. Adrian is not trying to avoid people or trying to refuse the
sacraments to anyone. He is intending to be careful not negligent.

Silent Fundraising Continues

Thank you very much if you have sent us an envelope with a donation for
“silent fundraising” because we are unable to have breakfasts, dinners or
any other means of fundraising because of the Corona Virus. We
continue to accept such donations and are extremely grateful for your
generosity,  Collected to date:

St. Ann’s: 1,835.00

Holy Angels: 2,455.00



